
Diary Dates 

July 

16th School Closes for Summer 

 

 

Sun Cream/Hats 
Please ensure the children have           
sunscreen applied in the morning before 
school, even on cloudy days, as the 
weather can change so quickly and we 
are outside for sports practices at various 
times of the day.  Teachers are unable to 
apply sun cream to children so we ask 
that parents do as thorough a job as they 
can before school.  If children need to  
reapply, please provide something easy 
for them to use, such as a roll on sun 
cream.  This MUST be labelled with your 
child’s name and cannot be shared with 
other children.  

Please also ensure your child has a named 
hat in school. 
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Swimming 

Year 4 will be swimming on June 21st, 
28th, July 5th and 12th. 

Please make sure your child has a towel 
and appropriate swimwear on swimming 
days (i.e. girls have a one-piece 
swimming costume and boys’ swimming 
shorts are not too loose). All children will 
be required to wear a swimming hat 
whilst in the pool. 

All children are to come to school 
wearing their costume under their 
uniform. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


